

http://www.noahsarkmalta.org/

Dear Ms. Ferrante

I would like to thank all the staff and pupils of St. Nicholas College for the very generous donation of food, grooming brushes and toys which were donated to Noah's Ark Animal Sanctuary. We really appreciate your kindness and I can assure you the gift of food will help us very much.

We have, at present, approximately 90 dogs in our care, the majority of which have been rescued from a lonely life on the streets. Our aim is to rehabilitate the dogs and make sure they are checked for any illness before socialising them in the hope they will find new 'forever' homes. Sadly many will never find a new family but will always have a safe haven at the sanctuary for the rest of their life where they will have a warm dry bed and good nourishing food. The love and dedication of the volunteers in some small way makes their lives much happier.

We admire and appreciate the work Dogs Trust do with their education programme and hope this will, in time, reap rewards and the younger generation will finally realise that animals need love, care and a loving family. This will, hopefully, have a knock on effect with the sanctuary's where there are fewer dogs and cats being viewed as disposable items.

Once again, our grateful thanks for your support.

Thanks and best regards.

Pat Goodwin
Manager - Noah's Ark Animal Sanctuary.